
Mary Frazer
I've seen and experienced personal physical problems as a result of pollutants from
irresponsibility. We need to ask Aethon and all other companies to do more to protect people and
wildlife as much and as quickly as possible. The sooner these situations are addressed, the better
our land will be able to heal. Progress doesn't have to involve such dangers. Thanks for your
attention to this. I'm hopeful for any protection you can demand for the benefit of people, fishing
enthusiasts and our native and ranch animals.


